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December 10, 2018 
 
Dr. Xiangyu Guan 
School of Electrical Engineering and Automation 
Fuzhou University 
No.2 Wulongjiangbei Road, Room 110 
Fuzhou, Fujian, P.R.China 350108 
 
Dear Dr. Xiangyu Guan, 
 
It is my great pleasure to formally invite you to visit our laboratory at University of Denver in Denver, 
CO 80208, USA as a visiting scholar for one year starting in June 2019. During your visit here, you will 
be provided with an office space and will be entitled to access a full range of university facilities normally 
available to our visiting scholar (such as computing resources and library access).This visit will also give 
you the opportunity to participate in various academic activities in my group (such as seminars, meetings, 
and field visits). Based on our communications, your research will focus on the influences of control 
algorithms on the operation conditions of electric power equipment. I believe that this line of research 
would be mutually stimulating and beneficial. I look forward to our long-term scientific collaboration 
through this visit. 
 
It is my understanding that during your stay at University of Denver, all your living expenses will be 
provided by the China Scholarship Council. There is no financial obligation on the part of me or 
University of Denver for your visit. Nevertheless, during your stay in my laboratory, I will be happy to 
provide necessary materials and supplies for conducting your research and there will be no charge for 
your use of our facilities. It is my hope that we can jointly publish high-quality journal articles together 
through this collaborative effort. 
 
I look forward to your acceptance of my invitation. Once you have finalized on your travel plan, please 
feel free to contact me for any assistance that you may need for your accommodations here at Denver. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Professor David Wenzhong Gao 
Director, DU Renewable Energy and Power Electronics Laboratory 
Department of Electrical and Computer Engineering 
University of Denver, Colorado, USA 
Tel: 001-303-871-3570 
Email: Wenzhong.Gao@du.edu 


